
 

 

  

Westlecot Bowls Club 

Indoors August 2021 

Newsletter 
Get your diaries out. The Indoor Hall ready for the start of the winter season will open on Monday 

20th September. 

 

Club Leagues 2021/22 Season 

We are proposing to run the leagues set out in the table below in the new season and are now looking for 

team entries for all of these leagues. We already have entries for every league but have vacancies in each 

so if you are interested in entering a team or playing in any of the leagues please contact Carole Coombs 

(carolesue.coombs@gmail.com) by Sunday 5th September. At the earliest the league season will start 

week commencing 20th September. 

 

TIMETABLE FOR INDOOR SEASON 2021-2022 
 

START 
TIME 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

10:00 
Mens 

Roll Up 

Mixed 
Triples 
League 

Mens Pairs 
League  

Mens 
Triples 
League 

Mens 
Pairs 

League  

New 
Members 

Social 
  

12:00 
Social 
Bowls 

  
Social 
Bowls 

  
Social 
Bowls 

    

14:05   

Open 
Aussie 
Pairs 

League 

Ladies 
Triples 
League  

Mixed 
Pairs 

League 

Ladies 
Pairs 

League  
    

16:30       
Junior 

Session 
      

18:15 
Mixed 
Triples 
League  

Mens 
Hcap 
Rinks 

League  

Mens 
Triples 
League  

Open 
Triples 
League  

Open 
Rinks 

League 
    

20:20               
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Subscriptions 

Indoor subscriptions will be maintained at £32 for 2021/22 (£16 for U18s). 

Thank you to those members who paid their membership last year. In view of the limited bowling 
opportunities in 2020/21 your Management Committee has decided to offset any subscription paid last 
year against 2021/22 membership. 

Each member will receive an invoice and, if applicable, this will reflect any credit applied in respect of 
2020/21. 

Tokens 

The blue tokens that were used to pay rink fees last year will continue for the 2021-22 season and beyond. 

Tokens are available to purchase from behind the bar; from Clive Vaughan and John Brown for social 

bowlers; from our Club Manager, whose times at the club have yet to be decided but will be communicated 

to you when finalised. 

Indoor Arrangements 

This season all five rinks will be back in operation. 

As for last season the FANS must be turned on when play is in progress.  The switch for the Fans is located 

under the main rink light switches. 

Footwear and Indoor Carpet 

Grit is being found on the indoor carpet.  A reminder please that NO outdoor shoes are allowed when using 

the indoor rinks; bowling shoes, that you change into in the hall, must be worn. 

Team Captains 

Below is a list of the team captains for 2021/22, please let them know if you are keen to be part of any 

team competition squad.  A trial day will be set up for those interested before the main competitions start. 

Olly Moody (oliversevents@hotmail.com) Denny Cup, Egham Trophy, Wessex League 

Julia Hunt (Julia.hunt@ntlworld.com)  Yetton Trophy 

Dave Snell (ddsnell2747@gmail.com)  Over 60 Inter Club Double Rink Team 1 

Clive Vaughan (clivejvaughan@hotmail.com) Over 60 Inter Club Double Rink Team 2 

Peter Stewart (westlecotpresident@gmail.com)  Mixed Top Club 

Mikey Titcombe (mikeyt95@hotmail.com) Under 30 Double Rink 

Linda Perfitt (linda161@ntlworld.com)  Mason Trophy  
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On your return to the Club you will see Fire 

Action notices have appeared.  Please make 

yourself familiar with the content of these and 

that the muster point if the alarm goes off is in 

the car park by the far flag pole. 

We will be holding regular fire alarm tests so be 

prepared. 

Memories of Westlecot 

Bowls Club 

We have a “Memories of Westlecot Bowls Club" 

Facebook Group run by Keith Wiffen.  If you are 

signed up to Facebook, how about joining to view or 

even add your own photos of events in the past. 

 

New Club 

Manager 

announced 

For those of you that did not attend the recent 

AGM,  the management team has taken the 

decision to appoint a part time manager to help us 

to run and develop the Club. We are delighted to 

confirm that Scott Edwards has been appointed to 

fill this role and that Scott will start working for 

Westlecot on 6th September. 

Scott will be around to get to know you all during 

the winter season 

FIRE!! 


